
 
 

 

 
 

Precautionary Drinking Water Advisory - Rescinded 
 

 

Please be advised that the Town of Regina Beach is rescinding the Precautionary Drinking Water 

Advisory that was issued on March 9, 2018 for  

200 & 300 Block 3rd Street E 

 

Effective: Immediately on May 28, 2018 

 
 
All necessary samples have been taken and have come back with good results.  No positive bacteria were 
found in the two sets of samples.  The proper measures have been taken to put the distribution system back 
into service.  The system was pressurized and flushed. 
 
In consultation with the Water Security Agency, we agree no potential health risk currently exists for the 
affected areas of the Regina Beach distribution system, and the advisory previously issued is hereby removed.  
 
If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the Town Office at (306)729-
2202. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Town of Regina Beach 
 

 

 


